
NOTE OF WITHDRAWN APPLICATION 
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE – 28TH JUNE 2022 
 

 
App. No. 21 03560 FUL - Former Rose and Crown Site, Masefield Road, Braintree 
 
The above-mentioned application has been withdrawn by the applicant completely 
and it will not be considered by the Planning Committee on 28th June 2022, nor 
determined by the Council. 
 
 
If you have any queries please contact the Governance and Members Team by E-
Mail at governance@braintree.gov.uk 

 
28th June 2022 

 
 


